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Anti-bullying week:
This week we started with odd socks day in recognition of the start
of Anti-bullying week 2020. In assembly we explored how it might
feel to be excluded from a group (or flock if you are thinking about
chickens!) We considered behaviours that can be described as rude
or mean as well as those repeated and targetted incidents that
constitute bullying. We have been gathering pupil

voice about e-safety, which we
teach on a regular basis in

school. Children are spending
more time on screens at home

and we are keen to work
together with families to

ensure we keep everyone safe.
Look on the website for

signposts to useful
information. 

You may have seen or heard about the
new additions to the chicken run. There
are six chickens in total and the classes

are all being timetabled to look after
them. There will be a competition in
school next week to name them.  

Thanks to 'Jessie's Hen's' who donated a
free bag of food to the school. 

Chickens 

#OddSocksDay#OddSocksDay#OddSocksDay
#AntiBullyingWeek#AntiBullyingWeek#AntiBullyingWeek

#UnitedAgainstBullying#UnitedAgainstBullying#UnitedAgainstBullying
E-Safety 



Hemingford Grey Primary school - 'We did our thing!' 

#CHILDREN IN NEED

TOTAL RAISED... 

£519.50 ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

We are committed to children having
positive and healthy lunchtimes, so we

have invested in equipment that
enables children to be active and social
time together. The children are enjoying

using this range of equipment. 

 Lunchtimes


